B P



S

Dear Barnier Families,

Wednesday 6th March 2019 is P&C Day, a day for school communities to recognise and celebrate the contributions made by their P&C associations. A lot of hard work and time is put into all our P&C run events, so please bear with us while we toot our own horn a little!

P

## Did you know:



In 2018 Barnier P&C events raised over \$26000 for the school, allowing a
contribution to the library upgrade as well as the purchasing of resources
such as laptops, home readers and art racks



- We currently have over 40 members and we're looking to welcome more,
   however you don't have to be a member to volunteer for the Barnier P&C
- There are many ways that YOU can help besides volunteering at events; behind the scenes assistance/assembly, donations (of books, learning resources or goods), seeking sponsorship for events, offering your unique skills or expertise (i.e. web design, survey writing etc)

e W

We would like to celebrate P&C Day this year by adding our incredible Barnier Parents, Carers, Grandparents and Community Members to our volunteer email list. P&C membership is encouraged though not required, and this would allow us to reach you when we specifically require more help. If you are interested in receiving our volunteer emails, please fill in the attached form and return to your child's classroom teacher or email us directly at barnierpandc@hotmail.com.au

Thank you for your support,

Barnier P&C

P&C Volunteer Form

	<u> </u>	Volunteel	1 01 111

Name:	Contact	Email:	

I AM / I AM NOT interested in becoming a member (Please circle)

I am usually available WEEKDAYS WEEKENDS MORNINGS EVENINGS (Please circle)

I have skills/expertise in the following areas : \_\_\_\_\_

I am most interested in helping with: \_\_\_\_\_

Contact Us: Sarnierpandc@hotmail.com.au

